
 
FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Sunday, February 18, 2024 
 

Thanks to Margy Barbour, Lynn Karnes, Betty Young, and Carola Spreacker for helping lead 
worship today!    
 

Thank you to Wayne Bevers and Bob Entrop for sharing their voices with us this 
morning! 
 

The Winter Congregational Meeting will be today, following the 10:00am Worship 
Service, to receive the 2024 Church Budget.  Please be sure to stay for this important 
meeting! 
 

Immediately following the Congregational Meeting, the Fellowship Committee is 
hosting a Post-Valentine’s Day Luncheon in the Fellowship Hall!   All pet food/supply 
donations for the Roswell Humane Society Pet Supply Drive are welcome!  Please be sure to 
join us! 
 
The Church Office will be closed on Monday, February 19th, in observance of the 
Presidents’ Day Holiday. 
 

Wednesday Evening Lenten Studies will be held beginning February 21st, through  
March 20th, at 5:30pm, in the Fellowship Hall.  Reverend Rose McCurdy will present a study.  
Simple meals will be served.  A signup sheet to provide the meals is in the narthex or you may 
contact the church office to volunteer.  Please contact Margo Fullinwider with any questions.   
 

The One Great Hour of Sharing Offering is being collected through March 31st.  The 
OGHS offering supports three PCUSA ministries:  Presbyterian Disaster Assistance, the 
Presbyterian Hunger Program, and Self Development of People.  Dedicated envelopes are 
available in the pews.   
 

The Session will meet on Thursday, February 22nd, at 5:15pm, in the Church Library. 
 

The Community Kitchen Ministry is scheduled for Friday, February 23rd,  at 9:30am.  
Please contact Martha Mayer if you have any questions.   
 

An updated Church Directory is available in the narthex. 
 

 Online Giving.  Go to fpcroswell.org/give.html for more information, or 
scan the QR code to the right using your smartphone.  You may specify a 
one-time or recurring gift using your checking account or a credit card.  You 
may designate your offering for the church’s General Fund, Deacons’ Fund, 
or Pastor’s Assistance Fund.  Thank you for your continued faithful giving to 
God, through First Presbyterian Church.  
 

Tithes and Offerings.  Thank you for your continued giving to God through our church.  
You will find an offering plate on a table next to the sanctuary entrance.  You may mail your 
contributions, or bring them to the office during office hours, or use our online giving option.  
Thank you for your faithfulness. 
 

Worship Live Stream and Recordings.  Worship is live streamed to the church’s 
YouTube channel (go to YouTube.com and search for John Gardiner – First Presbyterian 
Church) and Facebook page every Sunday at 9:55am.  Worship recordings remain on the 
YouTube channel and Facebook page, and can be found through the church website, 

http://fpcroswell.org/give.html
https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=John+Gardiner+-+First+Presbyterian+Church+
https://www.facebook.com/fpcroswell


fpcroswell.org.  The worship bulletin, hymns, and announcements are available on the 
website before worship each Sunday. 
 
 

Praying Through the Church Roll 
     

Ralph Kaler                                      Rev. Rose McCurdy                                 Betsy Cunningham 
       
Please pray for… 

 

Kate DeBraose & Bob Williams 
Mary and John Kling  
Jim & Karen Bloodhart                        
Ann Kurtz                                               
Sarah Brown                                          
Amanda McCay 
Tom Jordan  
Amanda Rimey  
Steve Marquez  
 

 
Bill Hanes 
Matt Sanford  
Kathy Liedtke 
Lorrie Miller 
Paula Grieves 
Julie Cox 
The family of Joe Purcell 
The family of Bill Thomas 
The family of Chris Fuentes

 
Serving This Week 

 

Liturgist Margy Barbour 
Service Elder Lynn Karnes 
Camera Betty Young 
Vocalists                                                       Wayne Bevers, Bob Entrop 
Chancel Guild                                     Margo Fullinwider 
Inspirational Phone Message            Mary Kling 
 

 

 
First Presbyterian Church 

Roswell, New Mexico 
 

Office Hours Monday through Thursday, 9am-noon & 1:00pm-3:00pm 
Phone (575) 622-4910 
Email office@fpcroswell.org 
Website www.fpcroswell.org 
Fax (575) 622-4918 
Inspirational Phone Message (575) 622-4923 
Reverend                                             Rev. Rose McCurdy, (214) 686-7335,  
                                                                 revrosemc@gmail.com 
Administrative Assistant Nova Rogers, (575) 622-4910, nrogers@fpcroswell.org  
Music Director                                Wayne Bevers, (575) 626-9227, chaparral@dfn.com 
Organist Carola Spreacker 
Custodian Joe Fuentes 
 

 
Board of Deacons 

  
Session 

 

Connie Wolf Jo Williams Rev. Rose McCurdy Dietta Hitchcock 
Ross Robertson Ann Ruback Jim Bloodhart Doug Lunsford 
Joy Kurtz Candy Reynolds Bonnie Montgomery Lynn Karnes 
Bob Kurtz Lucy Tucker Bob Entrop  
Isaac Hubbard Jacque Allen   

https://www.fpcroswell.org/worship-recordings.html
mailto:office@fpcroswell.org
mailto:nrogers@fpcroswell.org

